
Northwell Health, Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/Northwell &
NY Chapter American College of Physicians present

Wednesday, 
February 9th

6:00 pm – 7:30 pm

STORY SLAM
Storytellers: please Register Here
 Theme: “My Take on Health Equity”
 To share a story 5 minutes in length that 

centers on the theme, register at the link 
above and submit your story or outline by 
Feb 4th to hbennett@nyacp.org

Audience Only: please Register Here

Open to: Medical students, residents, fellows, faculty & NYACP members

*virtual*

Registration deadline: Thursday, February 4, 2022 by 5PM

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwof-qgrjkvHtagy1wvo6sNoWzUa3ImbO7R
mailto:hbennett@nyacp.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwof-qgrjkvHtagy1wvo6sNoWzUa3ImbO7R


Submission 
Guidelines

What is a Story Slam?

Story Slams are events that celebrate storytelling by inviting participants to share brief 
stories with an audience. Participants deliver stories verbally.

Eligibility

All medical students, residents, fellows, faculty and NYACP members are welcome to 
pitch as story for submission by sending a brief email or video about the story you 
want to share to the planning committee by emailing hbennett@nyacp.org

Preparing Your Story

Think carefully about the story you want to share. Aim for sharing a story that conveys 
the fascinating, awe-inspiring, exciting, fulfilling nature of doctoring. Avoid profanity, 
refrain from slander, and be respectful to patients, colleagues and others mentioned in 
your story. Tasteful humor is welcome. Please keep in mind that the event’s purpose is 
to share inspiring, thought-provoking stories, not stand-up comedy routines.

Stories may last up to five (5) minutes and time limits will be strictly enforced. You 
will be asked to relinquish the virtual microphone after 5 minutes even if you have not 
reached the end of your story to allow all presenters to take center (Zoom) stage.

mailto:hbennett@nyacp.org


Fine Print 

Permissions
By participating in the event, you are agreeing to sign over 
copyright for the audio/video recordings. You may be also 
asked to sign a copyright agreement before the event. If 
you have any concerns about these conditions, please 
notify Heather Bennett by email to hbennett@nyacp.org.
If you cannot mask the identity of others mentioned in 
your story, you will need to obtain permission from them 
prior to the event to identify them in your story. If it is 
necessary for you to obtain such permission, please 
contact us by emailing hbennett@nyacp.org for a form that 
you can use to be sure you appropriately inform those 
identified. We need assurance that you obtained 
permission and can provide documentation of that 
permission.  

mailto:hbennett@nyacp.org
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